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Community Policing Program. This ground- 
breaking work has changed the way police of-
ficers and clinicians respond to children in 
trauma. It has galvanized support services 
around at-risk youth, and it has saved and 
healed lives. 

Stephanie’s contributions to our community 
and commitment to community service extend 
far beyond her professional career. She volun-
teers with the New Haven Boys and Girls 
Club, the Yale Child Study Center, and the 
United Way of Greater New Haven, and she 
has served as the cheerleading coach at the 
Sacred Heart Academy. In all that she does, 
Stephanie touches the lives of others and this 
is particularly true of our young people. 

As a peace officer and a public citizen, 
Stephanie has been a credit to our New 
Haven community and to the State of Con-
necticut. A trailblazer in our City’s history, she 
has fought hard to protect the public and 
worked to improve the lives of countless New 
Haven families for the better. I, like so many 
others, consider myself fortunate to have had 
the opportunity to work with Stephanie and 
find myself in awe of the many ways in which 
she has enriched the lives of others and en-
hanced the quality of life in our community. 

I am so pleased to join her husband, New 
Haven Police Captain Pat Redding, their son 
Patrick, her parents William ‘‘Wiggy’’ and Dolly 
Johnson, as well as all of the family, friends, 
and colleagues who have gathered today to 
congratulate Assistant Chief Stephanie Red-
ding as she celebrates her retirement. I cannot 
thank her enough for her decades of service 
and innumerable contributions to our commu-
nity. Stephanie has set a standard to which 
we should all strive and I have no doubt that 
no matter what her future endeavors may be, 
she will continue to find ways in which she 
can make a difference in the lives of others. 
My very best wishes to her and her family for 
many more years of health and happiness. 
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Wednesday, September 29, 2010 

Mr. KANJORSKI. Madam Speaker, I rise 
today to ask you and my esteemed colleagues 
in the House of Representatives to pay tribute 
to Mr. Peter Bohlin on receiving the 2010 
American Institute of Architects Gold Medal. 

The Gold Medal is considered the highest 
individual honor an architect can receive from 
the American Institute of Architects. It recog-
nizes ‘‘a significant body of work of lasting in-
fluence on the theory and practice of architec-
ture.’’ Mr. Bohlin is the 66th recipient of this 
prestigious award. 

Mr. Bohlin graduated from Rensselaer Poly-
technic Institute in 1959 before receiving his 
Masters in Architecture from the Cranbrook 
Academy of Art in 1961. 

During his sophomore year of college, Mr. 
Bohlin’s parents moved from New York to 
Northeastern Pennsylvania. 

After graduation from Cranbrook, Mr. Bohlin 
founded Bohlin and Powell in Wilkes-Barre, 
Pennsylvania with his former Rensselaer 
classmate Dick Powell. Their first job was to 
design a home for Mr. Bohlin’s parents in Bear 
Creek, Pennsylvania. 

Only a few years later, they designed a sec-
ond home for Mr. Bohlin’s parents in Con-
necticut, known as the famous ‘‘Forest 
House,’’ which landed their small firm on the 
front page of the New York Times’ Home sec-
tion in 1976. 

After the success of the ‘‘Forest House,’’ 
Bohlin and Powell continued to expand. Short-
ly thereafter they opened two more offices in 
Pennsylvania. 

In 1989 Bohlin and Powell opened an office 
in Seattle, Washington after winning a contest 
to design Bill Gates’ home. 

In 1991 Mr. Powell retired and Bohlin and 
Powell became the firm Bohlin Cywinski Jack-
son. 

In 1999, Bohlin Cywinski Jackson opened 
its first office in California to design Pixar Ani-
mation Studios. It was at this time the firm es-
tablished its relationship with Apple founder 
and CEO Steve Jobs. Over the years Apple 
has hired Bohlin Cywinski and Jackson to de-
sign multiple Apple stores across the country, 
including its famous location on Fifth Avenue 
in New York City. 

Today, Bohlin Cywinski Jackson maintains 
offices in Wilkes-Barre, Pittsburgh, Philadel-
phia, Seattle, and San Francisco. The firm 
currently has almost 200 employees. 

Over the years, Mr. Bohlin and his firms 
have been recognized for their work on hun-
dreds of occasions by the Pennsylvania Soci-
ety of Architects, AIA, Business Week, the Na-
tional Parks Service, and the Society of Amer-
ican Registered Architects, among others. 

Among his award-winning portfolio of 
projects, he has designed Seattle’s City Hall, 
buildings throughout the campuses of Yale 
University and Syracuse University, and the 
Pocono Environmental Education Center in 
Dingmans Ferry, Pennsylvania. 

Madam Speaker, please join me in recog-
nizing Mr. Bohlin on this remarkable achieve-
ment. From his humble beginnings in North-
eastern Pennsylvania, Mr. Bohlin has estab-
lished himself as one of our country’s premier 
architects. 
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Mr. MICHAUD. Madam Speaker, I rise 
today to recognize Kennebec Behavioral 
Health on its 50th year of providing health 
care to central Maine residents. 

Kennebec Behavioral Health (KBH) is dedi-
cated to providing high quality, innovative, 
community-based services and to improving 
the lives of central Maine residents who expe-
rience mental illness, emotional difficulties or 
behavioral challenges. Founded in 1960 by Dr. 
Charles Rothstein as the Community Mental 
Health Center of Central Maine, KBH has 

grown by leaps and bounds. Today, Kennebec 
Behavioral Health employs over 340 Mainers 
in the service of helping their neighbors in 
need. With medical clinics in Augusta, 
Skowhegan, Waterville and Winthrop, KBH 
serves more than 12,000 children and adults 
every year. 

Mainers far and wide have come to rely on 
the dedication and devotion of KBH and its 
employees. The programs and services of-
fered demonstrate a keen understanding of 
mental and behavioral trauma across age and 
economic demographics. With many Mainers 
generally unable to afford the level of care 
provided by Kennebec Behavioral Health, the 
organization makes over $2.5 million dollars 
available in financial assistance each year. 
Governor Baldacci recently proclaimed June 
16 as ‘‘Kennebec Behavioral Health Day’’ in 
recognition of the effectiveness of KBH’s men-
tal health services. 

I am pleased to share in the recognition of 
Kennebec Behavioral Health as they reach 
this important milestone. 

Madam Speaker, please join me in cele-
brating Kennebec Behavioral Health on reach-
ing a half century of service to the residents 
of central Maine. 
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FOOTBALL RETURNS TO LAMAR 
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Wednesday, September 29, 2010 

Mr. POE of Texas. Madam Speaker, it is 
September and back home in Texas that can 
only mean one thing—football season is in full 
swing. Each week helmets are buckled and 
cleats are tied as hundreds of teams line up 
to compete across the state, from the Pop 
Warner leagues up to the professionals. I was 
honored to be a part of history as the Lamar 
University Cardinals played and won its first 
home game in over twenty years against the 
Weber International University Warriors. 

Lamar University began playing football in 
1923, when it was known as South Park Jun-
ior College. The team was a Southland Con-
ference power in the late 1960s, notching four 
championships in seven years. In 1989, the 
program was discontinued, forcing alumni and 
football fans in the area to choose a new fa-
vorite college team. Now, after several years 
of hard work, the Cardinals are back on the 
gridiron with all of Southeast Texas supporting 
them. 

The first steps towards bringing football 
back to Lamar were taken in January 2008, as 
the student body voted for a tuition increase to 
help fund the program. That tells you all you 
need to know about the hunger for football in 
Southeast Texas. Lamar University President 
Dr. James Simmons and Athletic Director Billy 
Tubbs searched long and hard for the coach 
who could oversee the rebirth of the football 
program from the ground up. The right man 
for the job was 20-year coaching veteran and 
former NFL player Ray Woodard. He assem-
bled a staff of experienced coaches and de-
veloped an offensive and defensive scheme 
without a single player recruited. 
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